
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Brown 
Monday, February 1, 2021 9:43 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/1/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01772-2021 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Letter of Support - First Coast Regional Utilities 
First Coast Regional Utilities Signed.pdf 

Please place the attached in 20190168-WS. 

Thank you. 

From: Sara Little [mailto:sara.little@bakercountyfl.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 202111:17 AM 
To: Office of Chairman Clark 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of 
Commissioner Brown; Adam Teitzman; Rkennelleyy@bhkcap.com 
Subject: Letter of Support - First Coast Regional Utilities 

Good Morning Commissioner Clark, 

On behalf of the Baker County Board of County Commissioners I am submitting a letter of support for the First Coast 
Regional Utilities, Inc. Provision of Water and Wastewater Utility Services application. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact my office. 

Sincerely, 

SaraLitt{e 
County Manager 
Baker County Administration 
55 North Third Street 

Please be advised that Florida has a broad public records law, and all correspondence to me via email may be 
subject to disclosure. Under Florida records law (SB80 effective 7-01-06), email addresses are public records. If 
you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send public records 
request to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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January 19, 2021

Gary F. Clark, Chairman

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us 

 

Re: Docket No, 20190168-WS; First Coast Regional Utilities, Inc.; Provision of Water and 

Wastewater Utility Services to a Portion of Baker County, Florida 

 

Dear Chairman Clark,  

 

 This letter is written in support of the application of First Coast Regional Utilities, Inc. (“FCRU”) 

now pending before the Florida Public Service Commission.  We believe that the provision of water and 

wastewater utility services is essential to the orderly and quality growth of the eastern portion of Baker 

County and thus endorse the development of the FCRU utility facilities within the area as shown on the 

attached map included in its application.  Further, we understand that FCRU has the option of 

constructing its potable water and water reclamation facilities in Baker County and would strongly 

encourage FCRU to do so if that is the best location for these facilities.  This would ensure the possibility 

of extending the service area over time, as warranted.   

 

Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 
Sincerely, 

Baker County Board of Commissioners 

 
       Oliver J. Anderson, Chairman 

 

cc:   Commissioner Art Graham, Commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us 

 Commissioner Mike La Rosa, Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us 

 Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us 

 Commissioner Julie Imanuel Brown, Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us 

 Commission Clerk Adam Teitzman, ateitzma@psc.state.fl.us 

 Robert Kennelly, President, FCRU, RKennelly@bhkcap.com 
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